

The Express

SUMMER 2014

Hello NCNS Families!

We hope you are enjoying these beautiful summer days!

Thank you to everyone who marched in the Fourth of July Parade and stopped by our booth at the Northbrook Sidewalk Sale. We had an excellent turnout at both events!



Northbrook Sidewalk Sale









Dates to Remember August

- 16 Packet Pick Up Keep an eye out for the Evite
- 26 Hello Visits begin (Reminder that Medical Forms are due beforehand

September

- Tuition Payment Due
- Start of Staggered Visits
- New Parent Orientation Meeting
- 15 Lunch Bunch Begins this Week
- 24 Parent/Tot Begins this week
- 25 No School Rosh Hashanah
- 27 Family Fall Fest 3 6pm

Upcoming Summer Events:

July 31st - August 4th Northbrook Days NCNS Goldfish Booth Please stop by our NCNS booth at Northbrook Days. Or volunteer for a shift for an opportunity to have some fun and meet new people while representing NCNS. To volunteer, please click the link to sign up.

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090f45a4a62cab9-northbrook

It's Not Too Late!

We still have one spot in the 4's class, as well as some openings in our Enrichment Programs and our Parent/Tot class this fall. Please help spread the word to friends and neighbors. Contact Elise Myers at (312) 405-5504 for more information or an enrollment application.



It's a Boy!

Brian, Megan, big brother Colin, and big sister Molly welcomed Owen Flad over Father's Day Weekend!